
March + April 
‘Newsletter

Citizen of the Year
Our wonderful 

employee and friend 
Patrick Neibauer 

was awarded Citizen 
of the Year at the 

Payson Elks Lodge!

 

Trip Blog:
Organ Stop + 
Pillsbury Wine 

Tasting
Our first two trips of 

the year have come and 
gone! We went to Organ 
Stop Pizza on March 3rd 
and had a blast! A lot of 
our seniors said it was 
even better than expected!

On April 14th, we went to 
the Pillsbury Wine 
Company in Cottonwood for 
wine tasting! It had good 
atmosphere, good wine, 
and the best company!

   March is recognized 
nationally as Meals on 
Wheels month. We 
invited Mayor Bobby 
Davis of Star Valley and 
Mayor Chris Higgins of 
Payson to go behind the 
scenes of our Meals on 
Wheels program. Both 

mayors made a positive impression with our staff, 
volunteers and those we serve. Thank you!

Mayor Bobby Davis pictured above

March for Meals

↓ (Taken from our Facebook page) ↓          
https://www.facebook.com/PaysonSeniorCenter/)

2023



Payson Senior Center Newsletter Contact       (928) 474-4876      breanna@paysonseniorcenter.org

Open: Monday - Thursday  8am - 4pm  514 W. Main Street, Payson AZ 85541

~April 28-29~
The Handcrafter Club’s Bi-Annual Craft Show

Open Monday - Saturday 

10am - 4:00pm

See Laura if you would like to be put in the drawing for 

a handmade quilt! Tickets are 1 for $1.00 or 6 for 

$5.00. The drawing will be April 29th. Proceeds will be 

given to the Payson Senior Center.

               *

*Talk to Laura if you would like to be put on a waiting list!

FULL!


